
Hello Mill Creek. It is Friday, September 12th. 
 
6th Graders consider joining student leadership! Applications can be picked up outside the student 
leadership room now! All forms are due back to Mrs. Thompson by September 19th. 
 
The yearbook staff is already working hard on this year’s yearbook, and they need your help! If you take 
photos from school events, classroom activities, sports, or just fun moments with friends, please 
upload them to our yearbook photo folder by scanning the QR codes located in each hallway or 
outside of the Student Leadership room.  
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


